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July 26, 2017 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 James Kajon was an employee of Lee Spring Company, LLC during July 2017 and worked 
directly for me performing various programming and computer related tasks. His duties 
included development of several specialized SQL statements; creating and configuring SSRS 
reports; preparing, configuring and distributing new workstations that would reside on our 
WAN; and helping with various Helpdesk support and technical issues. He performed all his 
duties well and did not require supervision. He was dependable and was always willing to help 
with any task. 
 
 On a personal level, James was a pleasure to work with and got along well with all his 
co-workers. I found him bright, motivated, personable, and an all around good person to have 
around. He was eager to learn new things and was quick to pick up new concepts. He asked 
intelligent questions when he did not understand something and researched new things on his 
own.  
 
 I believe any company would find James an excellent employee and an asset. I would 
highly recommend him to any future employer. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Gisonda 
Director of M.I.S. 
Lee Spring Company, LLC. 
 


